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March 2nd, 2016
Dear 4-H Livestock Families,

The Meat Animal Quality Assurance (MAQA) has made some updates for the upcoming year, 2016. Due to the following updates and standard rules the youth(s) that this letter is addressed to will need to attend one MAQA workshop because their certification is or will be expired. Attendance at this workshop is mandatory if you plan on showing at the fair. Pierce County is offering MAQA training on the following dates:
· Tuesday, April 19 @ 7:00 p.m. in the Spring Valley High School

· Thursday, May 12 @ 7:00 p.m. in the River Falls High School 

· Tuesday, July 12 @ 7:00 p.m. in the Ellsworth High School
Age change was new from 2009-2010. The National Pork Board approved the program to go to age 19 as compared to age 18 in the previous years. However, with this approval has come the policy of youth needing to receive some sort of certification every 3 years. In the Advanced age group, age 15 to 19, there is a four year time span. Thus this really affects the youth that took an exam at age 15 and 16 because there will be no grandfathering in.

Test Policy was also changed in 2009-2010 year and will stay the same. Youth will only be able to take one test per day.

Be certain to take along your Livestock Workshop Training Card to these sessions and get it signed by the local MAQA coordinator to show proof of attendance.
Sincerely,

Frank Ginther

4-H Youth Development Agent

Pierce County

An EEO/AA employer, University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and programming,
including Title IX and Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.
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